Frittenden CEP Newsletter Issue 84





Events for week beginning 24 February 2014

Monday 24 February – Staff Inset Day, pupils not in school. Wednesday 26 February – Miss Farina not in school p.m. Thursday 27 February – Mrs Thomas not in school Year R Height and Weight.

Friday 28 February – Mr Watters not in school a.m. Coral Newton and Claire Bull, students, in school all week.

Attendance Award to Newton class 97.3%
Punctuality Award to
Stephenson Class 99.7%

FFS

Do you have any unwanted items that you would like to sell?? Toys/clothes/china/furniture/ in fact anything.... We are looking to hold a Nearly New Sale on Sat 15th March 10-12am in the School Hall, but to do this we need stall holders.

We will be charging £10 per stall (which will go to the FFS) but that's it... YOU KEEP whatever money you make. We will be advertising this in the surrounding areas to get more interest. But until we know how many stalls we have we can't put posters out. So if you would like a stall please give your payment to Diane in the playground or leave it with the School office with your details and we will get back to you. If you want more information you can call Diane on 07989 435241.

Thank you (in advance) to all parents who 'baked and bought' cakes for the Valentine cake stall today.

Safer Internet Day 2014 - 11 February 2014. The strapline for the campaign is "Let's create a better internet together".

As part of their learning this week the children have been reminded about staying safe when using the internet.

Resources and advice for parents can be found at www.saferinternet.org.uk and www.thinkuknow.co.uk has useful information and activities for parents and children.

Stars of the Week - Well Done!

Lorelei O'Neill Hannah Collins
Faye Stone Holly Gladders
Evie Stone Katie Croucher

Willow Godwin

Headteacher's Award to Barnabas O'Neill for writing a fantastic poem using similes and metaphors.

World Book Day

World Book Day will take place on Thursday 6 March. To take part in this, we will be having a special parade in school. Children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. Prizes may be given for the best ideas.

Over the next few weeks, please take a photograph of your children 'reading in unusual places'. These will be made into a big display in school for World Book Day. There may even be some of the staff, where do you think they like reading their books?

Year R Height and Weight

Parents of children in Year R should have received a letter from the school nursing team with details of the Height and Weight programme. The children will be weighed and measured on Thursday 27 February by the School Nurse. If you do not want your child to take part please contact the nursing team or speak to Miss Trill.

Head Lice

Once again, we have had some reported cases of head lice. The holiday is a good time to check, and treat if necessary. Your chemist or GP can give you information about the latest treatments.

Thank you to all parents who have made a real effort to get children to school on time, especially during the floods. Similarly, to all who have ensured children are wearing the correct uniform and shoes. We hope you have a good week's break, weather permitting, and look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 25 February.